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May 20, 2025 
 
 
Tyler Flaig, Natural Resources Unit Manager 
Montana Department of Revenue 
PO Box 5805 
Helena, Montana 59604-5805  
 
Re: 2025 Metal Mines License Tax Allocation (SMC East Boulder Project)  
 
Dear Tyler: 
 
Enclosed is a draft copy of the 2025 Annual Allocation of Metal Mines License Tax Revenue 
to Eligible Counties as specified in Section 1.12 on page 1-9 and Appendix A of the 1998 
Hard Rock Mining Impact Plan Amendment for the East Boulder Project.  The mineral 
developer has provided the following data and calculations. 
 
Based on the CY 2024 production and receipts of the East Boulder Mine, the percentage of 
the revenues received that are to be allocated by the Montana Department of Revenue to 
each eligible county in FY 2024 is as follows: 
 

1. Sweet Grass County    69.334% 
 
2.       Park County     21.333% 

 
3. Stillwater County         9.333% 

 
If possible, please notify Judy Clay, Accountant, Community MT, Department of Commerce at 
406.841.2703 or judy.clay@mt.gov, of the amount allocated to each eligible county by June 
30, 2025. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
Rachel Young 
Board Officer  
Hard Rock Mining Impact Board 
406.841.2867 
Rachel.young@mt.gov 
 
 
ecc: Kelli Barcus 
Becky Anseth, Infrastructure Manager 
Judy Clay, Community MT Accountant 
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